Town of Meeker – Downtown Lights

Closing Bid Date October 3, 2023


INVITATION FOR BIDS
The Town of Meeker is soliciting bids for the procurement of 130 new ornamental street light luminaires for installation atop light poles in Downtown Meeker. Exact specifications are available at Town Hall or at www.townofmeeker.org
Bid proposals shall be mailed or delivered to Meeker Town Hall, 345 Market Street, Meeker, CO 81641 by 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 3rd, 2023. All Bid Proposals shall be sealed in an envelope with “Meeker Downtown Lights” written on the front. Bids will be opened and read aloud at the regular Board of Trustees meeting on Tuesday, October 3rd, 2023 at 7:00 pm. The Town Board of Trustees will award the bid on Tuesday, October 17th, 2023 at 7:00 pm at Town Hall, 345 Market Street in Meeker.

The Town reserves the right to reject any and all bids; to change, add, or amend the specifications; to waive any informalities; and the right to disregard all non-conforming or conditional bids or counter proposals. Each proposal shall be reviewed and considered consistent with the provisions of the Town of Meeker Purchasing Policy. 

Contact Mandi Etheridge with the Town of Meeker at 970-878-5344 for additional information or with any questions regarding this project.
Published in the Rio Blanco Herald Times: September 14th and September 21st, 2023
BID SPECIFICATIONS

· 130 post-top luminaires that will slip fit a 3” tenon or post-top

· IDA Dark Sky approval
· Fixtures must have individual photocells
· Fixtures must be capable of a 240 vac supply
· Luminaires must be LED
· Fixtures must be serviceable e.g. refractors, lids, covers, photocells, LED drivers and LED arrays. Replacement parts for these fixtures must be readily available for the long term.
· Fixtures must be forest green color
BID TABULATION

Bids were received by the published deadline of September 5th and opened at the regularly scheduled public meeting of the Board of Trustees for the Town of Meeker. 
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